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MEMORANDUM

To: The Board of Finance

From: Lee Berta, Assistant OPM Director

Subject: Board of Finance and Administrative Transfers

Date: July 31st, 2015

Attached is a general fund Board of Finance and Administrative Transfer detail report.
This information is being provided at the request of the Board of Finance in reference to
the City Charter Sec. 8-30-11.

Non-Salary to Non-Salary Transfers: No single transfer may exceed the greater of
$50,000 or 5% within an office's revised budget. Cumulative transfers during a fiscal
year may not exceed the greater of $100,000 or 10% during any fiscal year.

Salary to Overtime Transfers: Salary transfers may not exceed 10% of the office's
annual salary appropriation during any fiscal year.

As of July 31st, there were zero (0) Administrative Transfers and zero (0) Board of
Finance Transfers.

Please feel free to contact me if you require any additional information.

Thank you

Lee Berta


